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Our Online Safety
Team Since 2012

Hi, I am Laura, ICT/Computing Lead
and  member of the Holly Grove

Online Safety team.
We have had a great week, learning

about online safety and have
enjoyed lots of fun, engaging

activities.  
We hope you enjoy our newsletter.

If you have any questions or
concerns about your child using

the Internet in school or at home,
please don’t hesitate to contact

school and you will be directed to
someone who can support you.
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We have officially registered with the UK Safer
Internet Centre and have received our

certificate.
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Hi, I am Joshua, Holly
Grove’s Online Safety

Ambassador.
Visit our fb and website

to see me being
interviewed by Laura

Byrne.
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